
 

 

September 2019 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
TEACHER OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION (MPR)  
Full Time, Temporary Post to cover Maternity Leave  
(28th October 2019 until the return of the postholder) 
 
 
Thank you for expressing an interest in this post.   
 
Broughton is a successful, heavily oversubscribed school.  We have a highly experienced staff, 
supportive parents and marvellous, well-behaved children who are a delight to teach.  Many staff come 
to Broughton and stay for many, many years because of the ‘family atmosphere’ and because they 
genuinely like working here.  
 
Please find enclosed: 

 General information about the school 
 Information about the PE department  
 Post and person specification 
 Application form 

 
Applicants should note that the school’s child protection policy and practices have recently been 
reviewed and comply fully with all local and national guidelines.  
 
Please complete and return the application form, together with a supporting letter of application by 
12.00 noon on Monday 23rd September 2019.   Interviews will be held on Thursday 26th 
September.  If you have not heard from the school by that date then you should assume that your 
application has been unsuccessful. 
 
If you wish to find out more about our school, or would like to arrange a visit, please contact: 
Mr Rob Marquis, Head of Physical Education marquisr@broughtonhigh.co.uk or  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
MR C MORRIS 
HEADTEACHER 

mailto:marquisr@broughtonhigh.co.uk

